
June 20, 2013 

 

 

Mayor John Dickert 
& the Common Council 
City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI 53403 
 
 
 
 
Ladies & Gentlemen: 
 

The Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services Department would like to meet with the 
Finance & Personnel Committee to request a transfer of $13,500 from 943.700.5030 
(Tractor) to a new account for one (1) Barber 2013 SandMan Model 850.   This item will 
allow Parks to groom the sand within the playground structure. 

Staff will be available at the meeting to discuss this in greater detail. 
 
 
Respectfully requested, 
 
 
 
 
Tom Molbeck 
Director 


